
Join the Barbara Bush Elementary PTO 

 
          

    

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please complete and return this form to your child´s teacher. 

If you have any questions please contact Florencia Muradas, PTO Vice President, at 

f_muradas@yahoo.com. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support and participation. 

 

__ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __  

 

PTO Membership 2014 - 2015 

Membership is $20.00 per family 

 

 

Student Name:____________________________ Grade: _____  Teacher:_____________ 

 

Student Name:____________________________ Grade: _____  Teacher:_____________ 

 

Student Name:____________________________ Grade: _____  Teacher:_____________ 

  

Do you want o receive updates from the PTO?    Email_____________________________ 

 

 

Make checks payable to “Barbara Bush PTO” 

 

Office Use: Cash _____    Check #: _____ 

Dear Parents: 

 

The Barbara Bush Elementary PTO provides volunteer 

and financial support to improve your children 

educational experience. 

 

Last year we organized family events, like Ice Cream 

Social, Movie Night, International Festival and Italian 

Dinner. 

 

We sponsor Student Assemblies, 4th grade writing 

night, Field Day, Classroom supplies, Accelerated 

Reading Program, Technology, Media and Art supplies, 

Teachers seminars and training programs. 

 

As school improvements, we put new pavement on the 

track, and striped it. We also finished the construction 

of the Covered Walkway for the carpool lane.  

 

All this is only possible with your help! Please join to 

support our school, teachers and staff. 

 

 

 

 

Membership is $20 per family 

 
Member families will receive a free directory 

mailto:f_muradas@yahoo.com


 

 


